HORNING PARISH COUNCIL - NEWS FEBRUARY 2020
Firstly, an apology for the previous missing articles in the Horning Reach. In my role as Vice-Chairman of the Parish Council, I took the chair for the October and November meetings and unfortunately overlooked the need to produce the article for each of the following issues of The Reach and I can only apologise for the failure in the communication.
The Horning Village “spruce up” will be taking place during March and April. Thea Boshier has offered to coordinate the project and would welcome your help. If you are interested, please contact the Parish Clerk at horningparishclerk@hotmail.com and we will pass your details on.
Following the resignation of Councillor Mancini Boyle, the council now has three vacancies for Parish Councillors and if you are interested in joining the council, please feel free to attend a council meeting - we meet on the first Monday of every month in St Benets Hall by the Village Green
A new Football Club is forming in Horning and will be utilising the Recreation Ground as their home pitch and it is envisaged that they will debut in August for the 2020/2021 season.
You may not realise but the Village celebrates its 1000th anniversary this year and the council would welcome ideas on how we should celebrate this milestone. Please feel free to contact the clerk on the aforementioned email address. 
Finally, The Broads Authority are in the process of reviewing all conservation areas within the Broads area and are at the moment formulating plans relating to the current conservation area covering Horning. There will be a Public Consultation in the near future to be held with the Village and for those of you interested, please feel free to visit the following link for further details.

https://www.broads-authority.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0010/1780813/Conservation-Areas-in-Horning-and-Ludham-pc061219.pdf
Next Parish Council Meeting:

The next parish council meeting will be held at 7pm on Monday 2nd, March 2020 in St Benet’s Hall
Members of the public are very welcome to attend meeting.
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